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Dear Mr Shoebridge 
 
I write to provide responses to questions asked at the Inquiry into the NSW Government’s 
Management of the Covid-19 Pandemic. 
 
Please find attached: 

 Answers to questions taken on notice during the hearing 

 Edits to the hearing transcript. 
 
I am also submitting the following corrections to advice given during the hearing:  
 

1. Page 12, last paragraph: Line 2 – The Hon. Bronnie Taylor MLC: Replace 180 new 
community-based physicians with 180 new community-based clinicians.  

 
If you require any further information, please contact my Chief of Staff, Daniel Newlan, on 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
The Hon. Bronnie Taylor MLC 
Minister for Mental Health, Regional Youth and Women 
 
Date: 09/07/20 
 
Encl. 

 




